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Lundy Class  

A massive well done to all of the Y6 children for completing their SATs tests this week! I am 

super proud of their effort and their attitude.  They should all be very proud of themselves.   

Y5 children have worked hard at their maths, focusing on division and problem solving .  In 

English we have been developing our punctuation skills in multi-clause sentences and using 

adverbials to give the authors point of view in biography writing.  In history, we have been 

looking at symbols left by Stone-age man and have been trying to work out their meaning.    

 

Y5 Home Learning  
Reading  

We expect you to read at least 5 minutes every day – you can read to an adult (as it’s always 

good to read aloud to practise your expression) or talk to your adult about what you have 

read.   

 

English – find out more facts for your chosen person who you are going to write a biography 

for.   

 

Maths – Learn your 6 times table for a test next week. 

 

 

Y6 Home Learning 
Have a well-deserved rest this week! 
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